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The New Yorker September 12, 2022, article regarding the Company’s talc litigation presents a 
one-sided, false and misleading story.  
 
Our cosmetic talc is safe, does not contain asbestos and does not cause cancer. We do not 
believe that any of the talc-related claims against the Company have merit, nor do we believe 
our products are responsible for any illness. We continue to stand firmly behind the safety of 
talc-based Johnson’s Baby Powder and are confident in the merits of our legal position.  
 
Lacking justification for their legal arguments and to distract from their unwillingness to come to 
an equitable resolution, plaintiff lawyers are attempting to try the case through the media and in 
the public. We will continue to stick to the facts and present our position before the court. We 
have also made the responses we provided to the New Yorker available on our public website – 
www.FactsAboutTalc.com – and encourage you to read them in conjunction with the article.  
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